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This bill repeals the campaign finance public subsidy program. The public subsidy program currently 

provides financial support to candidates for state office who agree to certain campaign requirements as a 

condition of receiving the subsidy. These conditions include an agreement to abide by spending limits 

and limits on certain types of contributions over the course of the campaign, among other requirements. 

The public subsidy program is funded, in part, by a legislative appropriation as well as through funds 

provided voluntarily through the income tax “checkoff” for the state campaign subsidy accounts. 

Instead of receiving a public subsidy, the bill would provide candidates the opportunity to voluntarily 

pledge to abide by the spending limits and other conditions provided in law for the receipt of a public 

subsidy. The voluntary pledge would be filed with the Campaign Finance and Public Disclosure Board 

and posted on the board’s website. Apart from posting a candidate’s pledge online, the board would 

have no other role in enforcing compliance with its terms. 

 

 


